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Donna Conkling

From: Cathy McDonald <cathymcd@optonline.net>

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 5:58 PM

To: Mayor

Cc: Donna Conkling

Subject: Dog Park

Dear Mayor Hochvedt, 

 

My name is Catherine McDonald & I am writing to let you know I fully support a dog park in Scarsdale. I know that I & 

many other residents use the Greenburgh & Mew Rochelle dog parks. It would be a great convenience to have one in 

our town. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine McDonald 

93 Brite Ave. 

Scarsdale, NY 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


